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The closing date for the Natwest Jersey Open has been extended to Friday, March 20.

Play commences at 9:00am on Friday 3rd April and will continue until Sunday 5th April, 2015.

A list of all players who have successfully entered can be downloaded here. If you’re name is not included on the
list, but you have sent in an entry form or would like to enter, please email tournament referee Steve Smith ASAP.
stephengsmith2@googlemail.com

For more details, including rules and regulations and entry forms, please click here

As a reminder, entries are also open for the Blackpool Grand Prix (11th & 12th April) until Wednesday 25th March.
Please click here to enter.

Jamie Gordon
March 16, 2015
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